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PERQUIMANS COUNTY 

 
National Night Out “America’s Night Out Against Crime” 

 
Dear Prospective Participant, 
 
Sheriff White, and the First Responders of Perquimans County, is very pleased to 
announce exciting plans for our annual “National Night Out,” to be held on Tuesday, 
August 2, 2022. Due to any unforeseen inclement weather the rescheduled date will be 
Tuesday, August 9, 2022. The event will be held from 5 pm until 8 pm at the county’s 
lovely Parks and Recreation Center located at 310 Granby Street, Hertford, NC 27944.  
 
National Night Out is an annual community-building campaign that promotes police and 
community partnerships, as well as neighborhood camaraderie to make our 
neighborhoods safer, and a more caring place to live. National Night Out enhances the 
relationship between neighbors and law enforcement/first responders while bringing 
back a true sense of community. Furthermore, it provides a great opportunity to bring 
first responders and neighbors together under positive circumstances. 
 
We are requesting your participation to enhance our community event and to express a 
determination to protest crime and gang activity and enjoy security within our homes 
and neighborhoods. We already have firm commitments from several law enforcement 
agencies, public safety entities, businesses, and neighborhood organizations as well. We 
will include amusements for kids, entertainment for adults, demonstrations, free 
giveaways, and food vendors.  
 
Limited electricity may be available if space permits. Spaces will be assigned on a first 
come basis. Set up will be from 2 pm until 4pm the day of the event.  
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If you are selling products or charging for a service, there will be a $50 
booth/vendor fee. Please submit payment attached to this form accompanied 
by a money order or cashier’s check with the Perquimans County Sheriff’s 
Office listed as the payee. All vendors are asked to have safety-related booths to 
promote crime prevention in the community. We also ask that booths be as kid friendly 
as possible.  
 
Please return this form by July 19, 2022, to secure a space and assistance with this 
event. You will need to bring your own tables, chairs, and a tent. A map will be 
sent to you the week of July 27, 2022, detailing your location and requirements after 
confirming participation. 
 
If you have any questions or require additional information on being a vendor, please 
contact Probation Officer Latisha Rouson at 252-370-7200 or latisha.rouson@ncdps.gov,  
or Public Information Officer Julie Solesbee at jsolesbee@perquimanscountync.gov.  
We look forward to your participation! 
 
Group/Business Name_____________________________________     
Contact Name_______________________ 
 
Mailing Address___________________________________________  
Phone #____________________________ 
 
Email Address _____________________________________________ 
Other #’s___________________________ 
 
Booth Space description and requirements: (Please describe entry and give 
space and other requirements necessary)  
 
 
 
 
 
________________________________________________________ 
Submit your completed form to: 
MAIL/DELIVER: PCSO, Attn: Latisha Rouson, 110 N. Church Street, Hertford, 
NC 27944  
Forms that do not require a payment can be FAXED: 252-426-7698 or 
EMAILED: latisha.rouson@ncdps.gov  
 
 


